
Dear Senator Prozanski and members of the Senate Judiciary Committee, HB 4145 will 
protect Oregon families and save lives by prohibiting people convicted of stalking and 
partner abuse from purchasing or possessing guns.  I know  because my first husband 
was abusive and if he could have gotten a gun (he was a felon)  I would be dead.  For 
all of us who suffer physical abuse, harassment, stalking and looking down the barrel of 
a gun please vote YES on HB 4145. Thank you. 

Sincerely 

 

Sally Cairnes-Wurster 

Eugene, Oregon 

 


